
 

 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF BIOMEDICAL SCIENCE 

BHARATHIDASAN UNIVERSITY, TIRUCHIRAPPALLI-620 024 

 

REPORT ON PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

 

Date: 05.04.2024 

Venue: Seminar Hall, Department of Biomedical Science, Bharathidasan University 

Time: 10.30 am to 1.30 pm 

The Department of Biomedical Science, Bharathidasan University, hosted a Parent-

Teacher Meeting on April 5, 2024. This event aimed to foster communication between parents 

and faculty, provide updates on students' academic progress, and discuss any concerns or 

suggestions for improvement. 

 

 

 



Attendance: 

Approximately 45 parents of students attended the meeting. The significant turnout 

indicates strong parental involvement and interest in their children's academic journeys. 

Agenda 

The meeting followed a structured agenda: 

1. Welcome Address 

Dr. G. Mathan, Professor and Head of the Department, delivered the welcome address, 

highlighting the importance of parental involvement in the educational process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Academic Performance Review 

    Detailed presentations on students' academic achievements, attendance records, and 

participation in extracurricular activities were given by the faculty members. Also, a 

comparative analysis with previous semesters showcased the educational improvements of the 

students. 



 

 

 

                         

Hon'ble Governor of Tamilnadu Mr.R N Ravi felicitated 

Mrs.V.Sivaranjini for successfully qualifying Indian Civil Service 

Examination-2023. 

 



                       

 

3. Feedback and Discussions 

    Parents were given the opportunity to share their feedback and suggestions. An open 

forum allowed parents to ask questions and discuss their concerns directly with the faculty 

members. The parents were also provided with a questionnaire. The alumnus Ms. V. 

Sivaranjini’s achievement of Qualifying UPSC Group-I exam was appreciated by all parents. 

Also they congratulated all faculty members of BMS for producing such students from the 

Department 

 

4. Future Plans and Initiatives 

Dr. G. Mathan presented the Department's plans for the future, updating the curricula 

to meet current trends in research and employment opportunities. Emphasis was placed on the 

Department's commitment to continuous improvement and innovation in teaching methods. 



 

 

5. Individual Parent-Teacher Interactions 

One-on-one interactions between parents and teachers were arranged to discuss specific 

issues related to individual students. 

Feedback: 

Parents expressed their happiness and satisfaction with the noticeable academic 

improvements in their children. Many parents appreciated the efforts of the faculty in providing 

personalized attention and support to students. The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks 

by Dr. G. Mathan, who acknowledged the valuable feedback from the parents and assured them 

of the Department's dedication to the continuous development and welfare of the students. 

Overall, the Parent-Teacher Meeting was a productive and constructive event, 

strengthening the partnership between parents and the faculty, which is crucial for the holistic 

development of the students. 

********* 


